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Minutes 

Williamsburg Board of Selectmen with Finance Committee 

June 10, 2020 
 

The members of the Board of Selectmen met with the Finance Committee in special session on 

Wednesday, June 10, 2020, outdoors at the town offices.  The chair of the Finance Committee 

called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Present:  Denise Banister David Mathers 

Absent:  William Sayre 

Finance Committee:  Paul Wetzel, Eric Cerreta, Gil Loud, Charles Dudek, Linda Rowley, Dick 

Kisloski, Charlie Heath, and Jacqueline Dufresne (by phone) 

Also present:  Charlene Nardi (Town Administrator), Lisa Sheehy 

 

The Finance Committee reviewed and voted on three FY20 reserve transfers. 

 

The Select Board members participated in reviewing and discussing the FY21 budget.  The 

Finance Committee voted to use Free Cash to bring the FY21 budget equal to the FY20 budget.  

In discussions of the Capital Plan items, Denise Banister and David Mathers advocated for 

support of the Highway Department truck replacement as outlined on the capital plan.  The 

Finance Committee is recommending and the Board of Selectmen support borrowing for it.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.  

 

Approved:     ______________________________________ 

      Clerk 

 


